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Nathan Lynch to speak 
at the LPS October meeting. 
 
 Ever wish you had a studio to rent for a special 
project or photo assignment? Perhaps you wanted to get some 
friends together for a day and rent a studio to try out your 
photographic studio skills? 
 Nathan Lynch of Studio NuLu will be joining us to 
discuss his studio rental venture. He will share some of the 
opportunities that Studio NuLu brings to the marketplace and 
how it may be beneficial to you. 
Please join us on October 10th for Nathan’s presentation. 
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Abbreviated Edition this month. 

 Due to vacations and other misc reasons, this edition is a little 
shorter and a day later than usual. (How can one be on vacation 
while retired you say?) 
Normal editions should return starting next month. 

Ken Tripp
The editor. 

http://www.louisville
http://www.louisville


DIGITALS COLOR PRINTS MONOCHROME 
PRINTS NOVICE PRINTS

1st
Fred Engelmann 

“Back Allley”

Deborah Brownstein

“Bustling Cagliari 
Alley”

Deborah Brownstein

“Marilyn”
Catherine Balfe

“East of Eden”

2nd
Ken Tripp

“Colonial Alley”

 Billl Greene

“Old YMCA”

Deborah Brownstein

 “Moving Men”
 Jack Cooney “A long 

Lonely Path”

3rd
Robert Canova

“Back Alley Art 1”

Jim Ofcacek

“Tylen Parkway Alley”

George Sherrard

“Sienna Alley”

Catherine Balfe 

 “Luca”

H.M.
Janice Hamilton  

“Oh Oh”

Al Wollerton

“Where did you go?”

Jim Ofcacek

 “No Parking 
Allowed”

Keri Sparks

“Turn the Corner”

H.M.
Gertrude Hudson

“Picking Up Trash”

Jim Ofcacek

“Bourbon Alley”

Kay Sherrard

“Bicycles in the 
Alley”

Catherine Balfe “Mid 
Afternoon ”

H.M.
George Sherrard

“Porvoo Alley”

George Sherrard

“Tallin Yellow Wall

 George Sherrard

“Cairo Bazaar”

Keri Sparks

“China Town”

September Digital Winners

“Back Alley 

By Fred Engelmann

“Colonial Alley”

by Ken Tripp

September 2012 Topic: Alleys  Judge: Deane Patten

Congratulations to the September Winners!

October 2012

“Back Alley Art 1 ” 

by Robert Canova



Reminders 

Submit your Best Shot Digital Image for the Novmber meeting. 
Due to some technical difficulties at the September meeting, we will show your Best Shot entries at the 
October meeting instead as well as any new entries submitted since. As we have mentioned before there  

will be one entry per month per member, and it is open to all members. 

This is not a contest but a way for members to share something they are proud of and to provide a way to share 
images that might not fit a particular category -- so it is wide open. The photo can be from any time but should be 
your original work, color, B&W, manipulated or whatever. If you elect, your name can be mentioned when the 
image is shown. 

Remember though that the submission  guidelines for the monthly digital contest are different than Your Best 
Shot Digital Image. Your “Best Shot” Digital Image is due for November by October 31st. 

Here are the differences in submission requirements. 

Monthly Digital Submissions-Submit Digital Images to
 digentries@louisvillephotographic.org.

Your Best Shot Digital Image-Submit through Contacts tab at LPS Website at 
http://www.louisvillephotographic.org/contacts
See “Send Inquiry to” line. State “Do not mention name” if you do not want your name mentioned when 

 displayed.

Alphabet Slide Show 
C o m p e t i t i o n i n 
December 

For the third year in a row LPS will be having an 
Alphabet Slide Show Competition. This competition 
will be in addition to the Zoo photo competition. 
Simply put together any slide show that represents 
letters of the alphabet. 

Any member can submit an automated digital 
slide presentation on a thumb/flash drive or DVD 
that can operate on a Windows computer. The slide 
show should be approximately three minutes in 
length. 

More details to  come. 

LPS is looking  for a new 
First Vice President!
Your club needs you! 
In order to make this the best club 
around we are looking for and additional 

LPS Board Member to serve as 1st VP. The board 
members meet usually once a quarter to discuss LPS 
business and plans. If you have ideas about what 
makes a great LPS, than we would like to hear from 
you and invite you to get involved. 

Please contact Nick Roberts at the next LPS meeting if 
you would like to become VP.  
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LPS Board of Directors and ResponsibilitiesLPS Board of Directors and Responsibilities

President Nick Roberts

1st Vice President Open

2nd Vice President Byron Butler

Treasurer Steve Hamilton

Secretary Catherine Balfe

Summer Seminars David Becker

Field Trip Coordinator Deborah Brownstein

KY State Fair Photographic 
Division / Website Kay Sherrard

Mailings, Flyers, PO Box Gertrude Hudson

Editor Ken Tripp

Past President Al Wollerton

March of Dimes Ted Heitzman

Digital Submissons /Judging / 
Facilities Al Boice
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Photo 
Categories

2012
October-In Flight

November-Bridges

December-The Zoo (any zoo) 

Three Louisville Locations:
-1440 Bardstown Road 
-The Summit 
-Shelbyville Rd. Plaza
http://murphyscamera.com

Two Louisville Locations; 
-Kroger Plaza, Westport Rd. 
-McMahen Center 
3965 Taylorsville Rd 
http://www.motophotoky.com

Support our LPS Sponsors!

About the Louisville Photographic Society
Membership in LPS is open to everyone. You 

must be a member of LPS to submit photos for 
competition. The areas of competition are Color 
Prints, Monochrome and Digital submissions. No 
more than 6 entries may be submitted, with no more 
then 2 entries in each group. 

A Novice Division has been created for people 
just entering photography. People entering the 
Novice Division may not also enter any of the above 
groups except Digital submissions, where they may 
submit two photos. Members of the Novice group 
may submit a total of three prints. The prints may be 
in color or monochrome. See the LPS website for 
complete rules, www.louisvillephotographic.org 
Digitals entries must be sent to 
digentries@louisvillephotographic.org, and must be 
received two weeks before the meeting. 

Monthly meeting-Second Wednesday at 7:30 PM          
Click for Map
Episcopal Church / Retirement Home, 7504 
Westport Rd, Louisville, KY 

Outdoor Photo Gear
440 Commercial Drive 
Suite 101
Louisville, KY 40223
(502)-244-2888
www.OutdoorPhotoGear.com
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